
Don’t delay!... Neuter & Spay!! 

By Amy Lloyd RVN 

Dog’s trust changes from March 1st 2016 
From March 1st, there will be changes to the dogs 

trust low cost neutering scheme.  
The contribution price paid by owners will be  

increasing to £35.. 

Low cost neutering is available to anyone receiving 
means tested benefits. These include: 
Jobseekers allowance, child tax credit, working tax 
credit, housing benefit, council tax reduction/council 
tax support and pension credit.  
If you are eligible for low cost neutering you will need 
to show proof of benefit and bring photo ID.  

Dogs trust will also be limiting the types of breeds that 
they will neuter. The only breeds covered will be: 
Staffordshire Bull Terrier 
Mastiff 
Rottweiler 
American Bull Dog 
Greyhound 
Lurcher 
Akita 
Husky 
Malamute 
German 
Shepherd 
Samoyed 
Jack Russell Terrier 
Collie 
Crossbreeds - where the primary breed is identifi-
able as one of those listed here.  

FARM DOG NEUTERING CHANGES 
Dog owners neutering their pet using a farm 

holding number will now need to pay a contri-
bution of £35, and only the breeds list above 

are eligible.  

Dogs Trust neutering Cats Protection neutering 
The Cats Protection are starting their ‘SPRING  
NEUTERING SCHEME’ from February 1st 2016.  

NEUTER AND MICROCHIP CATS FOR £5!!! 

You pay a £5 contribution, and Cats Protection will pay the 
rest! All you need to do is show proof of means tested 

benefits, and your cat can be neutered and micro chipped 
for £5! 

If you have any questions regarding any of the 
neutering schemes, or if you would like to book 
your pet in, please phone your nearest Wern 

Vet’s branch! 

Wern vets have 3 new vets!  
Welcome to Mary Noon, who will be based mainly at the Ruthin branch. Mary is a mixed vet, treating both small 
and large animals.  Mary is a 2011 Liverpool graduate who has recently returned from working in New Zealand. 
Also welcome to Annie Bramall. Annie graduated from the University of Liverpool in 2003, and is a small animal 
vet. She will be based mainly in our Ruthin branch. Finally, we’d also like to welcome Debbie Hutton. Debbie is 

from the Wirral and also qualified from the University of Liverpool in 2003. Debbie is both a large and small  
animal vet and will be based in our Ruthin and Abergele branches.  

Don’t forget FREE  

microchipping is still 

available for dogs! 

Call your nearest 

branch to make an 

appointment. 


